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March 26, 1983
LD-93-056

Docket No. 52-002

Attn: Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: System B0+ Human Factors Engineering

Dear Sirs:

Enclosed with this letter is a revised report, "Human Factors Evaluation
and Allocation of System BO+ Functions“, as discussed at the March 11,
1993, meeting with NRC staff. Based on discussions with staff at that
weeting, i1t is expected that this submittal will close DSER open items
18.5.2-1 and 18.6-1 and that elements 3 and 4 of the human factors review
mode]l can be closed.

If you have any questions, please call we or Mr. Stan Ritterbusch at (203)
285-5206.

Very truly yours,

COMBUSTION ENGINEERING, INC.

oiaioh LE Kl ok s

C. B. Brinkman
Acting Director
Nuclear Systems Licensing
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cc:  J. Trotter (EPRI)
T. Wambach (NRC)
P. Lang (DOE) [
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